
 
Newsletter: Term 3 Week 10 2021 

Principal’s Message: 
 

Welcome back to all the students. It is great to have the school back to normal with buzz of students in the 

playground and around the school. Also thank you to all the parents, carers and relatives that assisted in the learning 

from home program. 

Student awards will be handed out this Friday on assembly. Due to level 3 Covid restrictions photos will be posted on 

Facebook so parents and carers are able to see the awards. 

Last week was School Administrative and Support Staff (SASS) recognition week. Our SASS staff play an important 

role in the school community. They are often the first people you see when you enter our school and are essential to 

maintaining positive relationships with students, parents and the community. So thanks you to all our SASS staff for 

the wonderful job you do in supporting the students, staff and community members of Westlawn Public School. 

Here’s what our families and student can expect when returning to school sites under COVID-safe Level 3 conditions: 

• Staff will be required to wear masks indoors and outdoors while on school grounds. 

• We will reduce overall mingling of our different student years which means no school assemblies or sport 

(outside of existing PDHPE classes), excursions or field trips. 

• Only essential visitors will be allowed on site and will be required to check-in and wear masks at all times. 

• Canteens are open with appropriate hygiene measures in place. 

• Parents and carers will need to remain outside of school grounds and follow physical distancing and avoid 

gathering for drop-offs and pick-ups. 

• There will be enhanced daily cleaning of the school and wherever possible we will ensure classrooms will be 

well-ventilated with open windows. 

• Before and After School Care will be available on site following COVID-safe plans. 

Westlawn Public School  
Strive to Achieve 
 

Tel: 02 6642 7466 
Email: westlawn-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

https://education.nsw.gov.au/inside-the-department/covid-19/advice-for-school-based-staff/level-3-schools


Unfortunately, at the moment all excursions and camps are on hold until level 3 restrictions ease. We currently have 
no information when this will occur. 

Enjoy the warm weather during the September holidays and we look to seeing everyone back for a hectic term 4. 

 

 

 

Welcome back! What a fantastic week to come back to the library as this week is full of fun celebrations. 

 Monday is Roald Dahl day. Fall in love with a Roald Dahl story this week as we take 

the time to celebrate this well known author who was born in 1916. His stories 

continue to bring magic into our worlds.  

Reading Books Matters to our Health and Happiness: the Growing Research 

https://australiareads.org.au/why-read/ 

Australia Reads is a celebration of the importance of reading. Students this week will be listening to 

authors discuss their works and then enjoy one of the many activities available based on this weeks 

celebrations.  

International Dot Day based on Peter H. Reynolds beautiful book; ‘The Dot’ which 

shares a story about a girl who learns how important having a go is Wednesday 15th 

September. 

Have you seen eBooks? 

We now have FREE eBOOKS and AUDIOBOOKS! 

Fiction eBooks and Audiobooks are now available in Oliver using the Wheelers ePlatform! Login to STUDENT 

PORTAL/ OLIVER LIBRARY/ NEWS. Click https://westlawnps.eplatform.co/  and SIGN IN using your DoE account. (If 

you log into your Student Portal first it logs you in automatically.) Then browse for a book you want! Or you can 

download the Wheelers ePlatform app/ search for Westlawn PS/ Sign In using school username and password and 

then browse the books. 

Book Week and parade. 

Watch this space! Coming in term 4  

Happy Reading! See you at the library! Mrs Palmer 

Library News 

https://westlawnps.eplatform.co/


 

The Tell Them From Me student survey (Term 4, 2021) 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 
I am delighted that during early Term 4, Westlawn Public School, like many other public schools in the 
state, will participate in a Department of Education initiative: the Tell Them From Me student, survey. This 
survey measures factors that are known to affect academic achievement and other student outcomes. The 
focus of the NSW-wide survey is on student wellbeing, engagement and effective teaching practices.  
You may remember that our students from Years 4 to 6 participated in a Tell Them From Me student 
survey in Term 1, this year. Asking students to complete the survey twice in one year allows us to identify 
trends in student responses as well as track engagement and motivation across the school year.  
The student survey is a great opportunity for our students to provide us with valuable and quick feedback 
on what they think about school life, how engaged they are with school and the different ways that 
teachers interact with them. More than 6,300 schools in Australia and around the world have used Tell 
Them From Me to survey 5.4 million students. Capturing the voices of our students will help improve how 
we do things at our school.  
More information about the survey is available at: education.nsw.gov.au/ttfm 
I want to assure you that the survey is confidential. It is conducted online and will typically take less than 
30 minutes to complete. It will be administered during school hours between Tuesday 5th October and 
Friday 15th October. Participating in the survey is entirely voluntary. 
A consent form and FAQs for parents/carers about the survey is being sent home with students. If you do 
not want your child or children to participate, please return the form to school by Tuesday 5th October. 
Copies of the form are available from https://surveys.cese.nsw.gov.au/information-for-
parents/translated-resources 
Frequently asked questions can be accessed via the following link:  
https://surveys.cese.nsw.gov.au/images/FAQs/TTFM_Student_Survey_FAQs_Parent_and_Carers_T12019e
.pdf 
 

Trent Patterson 

 Principal 

 Westlawn Public School 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

https://education.nsw.gov.au/student-wellbeing/tell-them-from-me.html
https://surveys.cese.nsw.gov.au/information-for-parents/translated-resources
https://surveys.cese.nsw.gov.au/information-for-parents/translated-resources
https://surveys.cese.nsw.gov.au/images/FAQs/TTFM_Student_Survey_FAQs_Parent_and_Carers_T12019e.pdf
https://surveys.cese.nsw.gov.au/images/FAQs/TTFM_Student_Survey_FAQs_Parent_and_Carers_T12019e.pdf


 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Last day of term 3 is Friday 17th September 
First day of term 4 is Tuesday 5th October 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 



 

  
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
  
 
 
 



 


